MENA SCHOOL BOARD MEETING
ANNUAL REPORT TO THE PUBLIC
ADMINISTRATION BUILDING BOARD ROOM
6:00 p.m. — TUESDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2017

MINUTES

The Annual Report to the Public was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Members present: Robert Hines, Todd Aynes, Judith Roberson, Edd Puckett, and Kyle
Cannon.

Members absent: Brian Kesterson and Clint Montgomery
Mr. Weston opened the meeting giving the purpose of the public meeting.

The Board continued with the Annual Report to the Public. Jeanne Smith, Assistant
Superintendent, reported on curriculum and test scores the district; Jeanne Smith also
reported on the Health and Wellness Committee for Steve Breedlove, Coordinator;
Louise Durham Principal, Jimma Holder, Holly Harshman Principal, Tamara Smart, Mena
Middle School Principal, Clifton Sherrer, Mena High School Principal, Shane Torix, and
Mena Schools AE Program Director, Mike Hobson, all gave information on their building;
Federal Programs Coordinator, Paulette Sherrer, reported on the District’s Federal
Programs and also reported for Freda Moore, G/T Coordinator who was attending the
Holly Harshman Elementary Parent/Teacher Conferences; Jeanne Smith, Assistant
Superintendent reported the the District’s technology for Nathan Stone, District
Technology Director who is attending a workshop. Jeanne Smith continued with the
District’s Accreditation Status. Paulette Sherrer shared the Parent-Family Plan for Vicky
Maye, District Parent Intervention Coordinator. All highlighted details of their building
and information was set out in the Report To The Public handout.

Mr. Weston closed the meeting with information on the Polk County Virtual Academy
and ESSA.

With no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.
The Board and public took a short break before continuing with regular board meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Tt Mo

Robert Hines, President




